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Events

ALI-ABA Webinar: Proposed HITECH 
Regulations – What Health Plans and 
Business Associates Should Know

Christy Tinnes will participate in the ALI-ABA webinar, 
“Proposed HITECH Regulations: What Health Plans and Business 
Associates Should Know,” on August 17, 2010 from 12:30 PM – 
2:00 PM EDT. The HITECH Act offers incentives to spur the 
development of electronic health records (EHRs) while at the 
same time mandates enhanced privacy and security protection for 
health care consumers. This webinar will provide a thorough 
discussion of the proposed regulations that implement the 
HITECH act, including a focus on the technical aspects of 
implementing electronic record-keeping.

Please visit www.ali-aba.org for more information.
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